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The homeless tent cities and tents in our beautiful parks is deplorable! These bills 

promote this unacceptable behavior. 

These tents are not only a reflection of bad policy but they are also dangerous!  

We have over 135 entities in our community alone to assist this population! Allowing 

people to camp in public parks and roadsides is dangerous!  

Stop destroying Oregon with these bills! 

 


